Church Wardens report 20/21
[bookmark: _GoBack]Another interesting year, 10 months actually, nothing too drastic has happened.  As ever it is then people who make up the church that have risen to the cause in terms of being flexible and adaptive as well as understanding when things change or the technology does quite go according to plan.  A small group of people have been cleaning the church almost every day so that it can remain open in daylight hours.   That was until the whole process was too much for the Yale lock and it start to randomly malfunction.  We seem to have settled into a pattern of services providing the benefice with at least one Zoom services and face to face.  So thank you all for adapt to make the functioning of the church as inclusive as possible by cleaning, preparing, helping and keeping in contact with each other.
Now more than most is a time to ensure ‘no one is left behind’ and be there for each other. 
As for the church building itself, there have been few issues this year. The organ had a visit from the tuner in June and there was found to be some debris in the pipes causing them to malfunction.  The quote to fix this is about £5,000.  There is also damp on some walls as a result of the long winter and less heating. The architect who does the quinquennial has been asked to look at this.    
So, most things carry on the same.   Hopefully there are some grants to explore some of planned works, if anyone wants to help with this do get in touch.  This coming year hopefully we can start work on the issues raised in the quinquennial.  The main issue being some cracks in the lead near the tower and related crumbling of the stonework.  The Vestry needs some attention too as you can see from the roof, again this might be the result of a leak.  

Chris Short and Pauline Hill

